

Office of the Mayor Belize City Hall

28 February, 2018

Dear Daniel and Carlo,

Re: Thank You

I apologize for the informality but I greet you as a much appreciated partner and friend.

Today is my last day as mayor and on this occasion it is most appropriate for me to express warmest thanks and appreciation to you and to your company *IE* for your tremendous support and partnership over these several years.

This expression of thanks comes on behalf of residents and the Belize City Council, but also from me personally for all the time and attention that you have devoted, often without compensation and often in the face of criticism, to provide guidance and insights into municipal development. I count among the main accomplishments of the Belize City Council under my tenure the renovation of BTL Park, Battlefield Park and the Commercial Center, all of which were your projects, and in carrying out these works you showed great professionalism and responsiveness, including in dealing with stakeholders. I have said this before and I maintain this as my position that you are the very best firm of architects and contractors in Belize, both in terms of quality of output but also in terms of your engagement and courtesies, and I was my great pleasure to have worked with you over these several years to improve the face of our city.

Thanks again and I wish you every continued success.

Respectfully yours.